P.O. Box 144 Brechin, ON L0K 1B0 Ph. (705) 484-2141

Email: info@ramarachamber.com

Township of Brock 1 Cameron Street East P.O. Box 10 Cannington, ON L0E 1E0

ATTN: Township of Brock Works Department

Wednesday, April 12, 2022

Dear Mrs. Katherine O'Farrell,

On behalf of the President and Board of the Ramara Chamber of Commerce, I would like to express sincere appreciation for the Township of Brock's support on our two previous Classic Car Shows in 2018 and 2019.

This letter is to respectfully request materials for the 11^{t1h} Annual Classic Car Show coming up on July 15th, 2023. We would greatly appreciate high-visibility vests for our Chamber directors, employees, and volunteers. In previous years, you have also let us borrow pylons and barricades for the safety and organization of the 2000+ visitors to Lagoon City on the event day. We can pick up the materials in the days before the event, by Friday, July 14th, and return them by Monday, July 17th.

Please reply to the Chamber office if you have any further questions or a response for our materials request.

Sincerely, on behalf of the Ramara Chamber Board of Directors,

Administrator Ramara Chamber of Commerce

Ramara Chamber of Commerce

2297 Hwy 12, Box 144, Brechin, ON L0K 1B0 P: (705) 484-2141 info@ramarachamber.com

<u>Subscribe</u> to the Voice of Ramara bimonthly enewsletter... good things coming in 2023!



May Rud